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Pierce County Soil 

Conservation District  
F A L L  2 0 1 4  

F U T U R E     
B O A R D      

M E E T I N G S  

¶ Dec. 9th 8:30am  

¶ Jan 13th 8:30am  

¶ Feb. 10th 8:30am  

Meetings are held in 

the USDA conference 

room and are open to 

the public.  

District Staff:  

Michelle Lowman 

-  District Clerk  

 

SCD Board  

Supervisors:  

Dan B Brossart  

Kevin Heilman  

Deb Hauser  

Jim Teigen  

Curt Roerick  

Mark and Jennifer Ostrem Win  

2014 Achievement Award  
The Ostrem family enjoys experimenting and learning new realms 

within good conservation practices, including organic production 

and certification, implementing use of a high tunnel, even trying 

unusual tree plantings such as Larch and Apricot. Since 1921, 

each generation of the Ostrem family farm has planted a portion 

of farmstead windbreaks, which now totals 7 acres! They realize 

that experiments leave some failures, and education is always a 

costly investment, but theyôve enjoyed the privilege of being good 

stewards of the land for generations.  

Congratulations to Mark, Jennifer and their three children Andrew, 

Anna and Elisabeth. The district will hold a banquet in their honor 

later this winter. Ostrems will also be attending the North Dakota 

Association of Soil 

Conservation Dis-

tricts Convention 

in Bismarck in No-

vember where 

they will receive a 

12x16 picture of 

their farm, and be 

recognized as the 

Pierce County 

winner.   
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11th Annual Womenôs 
Ag Night -   

A Good Time Had By 
All!  

 
The 11th Annual Womenôs Ag Night was 

held on October 24th at the Eagles.  

This year Dakota Sun Gardens & Winery 

from Carrington ND hosted a wine tast-

ing event. There were six different 

wines that we sampled and tried with 

different foods. Bruce and Merleen 

Gussiaas talked about their wines and 

how they are made and what they pair 

well with. Grove Catering did a wonder-

ful job with the meal of Lemon Pepper chicken, baby potatoes and 

cheesecake. The raffle items were metal art pieces made by Connie 

Semler. We sold $275.00 on the raffle with all the proceeds going to 

Barb Fjellanger to help with her medical costs. We would like to thank 

the board members and Randy Myers for coming out to help make 

this a fun night. Thank you to the merchants and residents of Rugby 

for the donations and support that you have given to us each year, 

without you we would not be able to grow 

as we have. Cheers to all the ladies the 

community, you make the evening so spe-

cial!  


